
 

 

 

Upcoming Wadsworth Parkway Restrictions 

On the weekend of June 13 and 14, 7 a.m.-7 p.m., Wadsworth Parkway will have the following 

restrictions for improvements on top of the bridge. This work will require a full closure of the 

southbound and northbound lanes on the following dates and times as shown below 

 Saturday, June 13 – southbound Wadsworth Parkway on top of the bridge structure 

(northbound access will remain open) 

 

 



 

 

 

 Sunday, June 14 – northbound Wadsworth Parkway on top of the bridge structure 

(southbound access will remain open)    

 

During this work, one direction of travel will remain open. Restricted traffic will use the ramps 

to access detour routes.  All on- and off-ramps on Wadsworth Parkway will remain open during 

this work, but access across the bridge will be restricted. Signage and traffic control will be on-

site to assist the traveling public. For more information visit www.us36expresslanes.com or call 

the project hotline at  303-404-7042. 
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